
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Date: 12th June 2024  

 
 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

Dear Sir, Ma’am  
 
I am wri7ng to you on behalf of the Indian Rugby Football Union (IRFU). IRFU is the sole governing 
body for the sport of Rugby in India and is recognized by the Ministry of Youth Affairs and Sports, 
Govt. of India. IRFU is member of the Indian Olympic Associa7on (IOA), Asia Rugby and World Rugby.  
 

This is to cer7fy that the Haryana State Rugby Football Associa7on (HSRFA), is affiliated unit of Indian 
Rugby Football Union.  
 

 Following details of Haryana State Rugby Football Associa7on are for your perusal  

1. Mr. Manish Khatri – President  
2. Mr. Narender Singh Mor – Secretary 
3. Mr. Tilak Raj – Treasurer 

Correspondence address of Haryana State Rugby Football Associa7on Office is as follows: 
161, Nangal Kalan, Sonipat, Haryana - 131023.  
 

Please feel free to contact us for any further informa7on.  
 

Thank You.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr. Gerald Prabhu  
Hon. Secretary,  
Indian Rugby Football Union 

 
 
 
 
 

 


